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Additional Broxterman Estate Funds Appropriated
( KMZA )-The Nemaha County Commission has approved the appropriation of additional funding
from the Broxterman Estate for Nemaha County Home Health and Hospice.

Patty Remmers with the agency met with commissioners Monday to let them know what items they
had purchased with the 34-hundred dollars the commission recently appropriated to their
organization from the Broxterman Estate funds. The funds were used to purchase mobile printers and
teleconference equipment.

Remmers said they still have about $700 left.  She told commissioners she would like to purchase an
additional printer along with a digital camera for her nurses to use in the field.

The commission voted to appropriate an additional $400 to Nemaha County Home Health and
Hospice from the Broxterman Estate Funds.

Former Baileyville residents, Henrietta and Leonard Broxterman, left $480,000 to the county last
year, directing that the money be used to benefit three groups: handicapped children and mentally
challenged children; home health care; and EMT units. 

 


